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Thursday 2nd July 2020 

 

School Summer Closure 

 

Dear Mums, Dads and Carers, 

 

I hope you and your families remain safe and well. 

 

As a school we are proud of the part we have been able to play during the COVID crisis.  Despite all of 

the challenges we have been able to keep our school open and safe for the children of Key workers 

and vulnerable pupils.  In addition, we have been able to provide remote learning and regular contact 

for all of our pupils.  More recently we have been delighted that we have been able to welcome more 

children back to school. 

 

At this time we are awaiting guidance from the Government about the arrangements for September.  
When we know this, we will update you about our plans. 

 

The Kemnal Academies Trust, based on Government guidance, has advised us that we should close our 

school for the summer break.  The school will be closed for all children including Key Worker children. 

Our last day of the Summer term is Friday 17th July, and school will be closed to all pupils until 

Monday 7th September 2020. 

 

I will be writing to you again before the end of term, but in the meantime, you may be interested in the 

Government’s latest guidance to parents What parents and carers need to know about schools during 

the coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreak   
 

Your support of the school during this time has been extraordinary and on behalf of the staff I would 

like to thank you once more. 

 

Yours sincerely,  
 

 

 

 

Sophie Gosden  

Headteacher            
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